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Mr. Tristram Owen, 
London Film Productions, Ltd , 
146, Piccadilly, 
LONDON WI. 

Dear Mr. Owen, 

P. O. ANERLEY, 
South Coast, 
Natal, 
South Af'rlca. 

11th October. 1948. 

I hope that you have now received my letter ot September 29 
and thnt you have noted the change o~ address 

I should like to ask you a question in regard to income tax. 
Is there any arrangement in Bngland by which lnoome tax on royal­
ties is deducted be~ore any payment is made to the author. If 
this is possible I hope you will alw878 do it. as I am sure it 
will save bothcyou and myself a great deal of trouble. 

Yours sincerely, 


